Draft of the Antwerp Township Planning Commission Meeting
April 4, 2018

1. Call to Order-Chair Morris called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm.

2. Roll Call-Present: Derhammer, Tarchala, Daly, Paquin, Morris, Schultz, Cronenwett
Also Present. David Jirousek, Williams & Works and guests

3. Approval of Minutes-Motion by Tarchala second by Cronenwett to approve the minutes of
March 7, 2018 as presented. All voted in favor. Motion carried.

4. Approval of Agenda-Motion by Tarchala second by Paquin to approve the agenda as amended by
Tarchala to add: 6.B.OIld Business-Trailways Report. Derhammer to add 7.A. Comments and
Communications Concerning ltems not on the Agenda-Township Board Report.

All voted in favor. Motion carried

5. Public Comments on Agenda Items
Dana Taylor- comments in regards to as a caregiver, appreciates the fact that the township would
consider Medical Marihuana Facilities Ordinance.

Mark Smith-comments in regards to the facility in Bangor, Green Door and how they operate, handout of
informational material for commissioners review. Is open to giving the township guidance and resources
if needed.

Chris Spear-interested in how the township will move forward with development of Medical Marihuana
Facilities Ordiance.

6. Old Business

A. Medical Marihuana Facilities Ordinance

Discussion with David Jirousek and commissioners. It was proposed that a roundtable discussion be
held with the Township board, several planning commission members and interested people involved in
the industry to determine the direction that the township would like to pursue.

Paquin will forward to commissioners the Marihuana Facilities ordinance from Kalamazoo for their review.

B. Trailways
Tarachala gave an update in regards to the trailway project. Wightman & Associates has assigned a new
engineer to work on the project and plans have been resubmitted to MDOT.

7. Comments and Communications Concerning Items not on the Agenda
A. Township Board report from Derhammer who informed planning commissioners that the Township
Clerk, Heather Mitchell will be leaving her position in August.

Paquin reported on the Portman Preserve and the support from local area schools has been well
received.

8. Adjournment-Motion by Cronenwett second by Tarchala to adjourn the meeting. All voted in favor.
Meeting adjourned 7:38 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Denise M. Schultz, Secretary





